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Happy Fall Ya’ll! 

Welcome back for another year of 10 pin! Back into the swing of things 

with some news about upcoming events and what is going on in our 

bowling world. 

As a bowling family, we are always looking for ways to improve things. 

There are a few new leagues that have started you may or may not 

know about:  

 

Monday Night  – Plastic Ball League @ 6:15pm for 20 weeks -$12 

Tuesday Night – ServicePerson League @ 11:00pm for 20 weeks - $9 

Thursday Night – 3RD Shift League @ 8:00am for 20 weeks - $9 

 

We are open to any type of league for any duration on top of the 

regular leagues. Variety is the spice of life and if you have an idea – 

please let a board member or the RoseBowl know. 
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We also have some tournaments that you may be interested in: 

WADJA (What Did Ya Shoot with slang) Shoot Tournament - Starts: This week 

Every week, per league that you bowl in, drop a $1 at the front desk and sign your 

name on the sheet to enter. If you make your average that night – your name gets 

entered into the drawing. If you prepay the whole $33 weeks (we will retro your 

scores to get them entered) you get two entries if you shot your average that 

week. If you bowl on multiple leagues – it is a per league average. We will have 

two drawings – one on 12/17/17 and on 4/1/18. A tournament that has only to do 

with your own score – not against anyone else and the luck of the draw! If we do 

the math and everyone plays – two people could possibly win over $3000.00 

each!!! The association would use their portion to help with scholarships and 

tournaments. It is a win/win for everyone! Just like the lottery – you can’t win if 

you don’t play! 

October 7/8/10 – 14/15/17 - 21/22 – 1pm & 6:15pm – Family Doubles -$23 team 

What a good way to spend time with the family! This tournament allows flexibility 

in scheduling to bowl weekends or during the week. Pick a date and bowl!  

October 7th – RoseBowl Mixed Doubles – 3-6-9 (auto strike those frames each 

game) – 4pm - $20 per person  

Get yourself a partner and join the fun! 

October 14th – I Bowl For Boobies – 6pm - $100 for 5 person team 

Great reason to gather your friends and help support Breast Cancer Awareness!  

October 15th – 21st – “In League” 600 Club Doubles Tournament  

Simply pay $5 for each of you to enter your scores from that week! 

Winner will be announced the following week! Pretty easy – huh? 

October 21st - Bar Challenge “Snakebite” – 6pm 

5 person team starting at 6pm - $75 per team 

Grab some friends and a few beers to take the Bar Challenge! 

All tournament entry forms are at the front desk. Get yourself one! 



We will be hosting the State’s 2018 Youth Tournament here! Very exciting to host 

these young bowlers and their families in Muscatine. As the host, Muscatine is 

responsible for adding to the prize fund and would welcome monetary donations.  

For the big kids, we will be hosting the 2019 Open State Tournament. This 

tournament is open to all bowlers (men & women). The entire state of Iowa will 

be visiting and staying with us.  

We just found out that Muscatine will be hosting the 2019 Mixed Doubles State 

tournament as well! Things are going to be hopping around here!  

And last, but not least, Muscatine has been named the host for the 2020 

Women’s State tournament! These are great functions for the sport of bowling 

and our community.  

We hope to make these events the best that they can be. If you have any ideas or 

suggestions, please feel free to contact any MUSBC board member or the 

RoseBowl. 

You may ask – who is on the board? The complete list is on our local website: 

iowabowl.com/muscatine. Please check it out!  

Bowl well and mostly, have fun!  

Muscatine USBC Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WADJA Announcement: 

If I could have your attention please. The Muscatine USBC board would like to 

introduce a new tournament called the WADJA (What Did Ya Shoot) tournament. 

Every week, per league that you bowl in, drop a $1 at the front desk and sign your 

name on the sheet to enter. If you make your average that night – your name gets 

entered into the drawing. If you prepay the whole $33 weeks (we will retro your 

scores to get them entered) you get two entries if you shot your average that 

week. If you bowl on multiple leagues – it is a per league average. We will have 

two drawings – one on 12/17/17 and on 4/1/18. If everyone plays every week – 

we could possibly have over $3000 for each winner! The money raised from this 

will help fund some scholarships and costs for all of the upcoming state 

tournaments we will be hosting. 

The info is in the newsletter found on the tables. 

So please sign up and bowl well! Good luck! Thank you! 

 

 

 


